Honorable Members Mendocino County Board of Supervisors:

Please accept the recommendations put forward by the CCAG and MCA. These groups have worked hard to faithfully
represent our community of legal cannabis cultivators who have come forward to participate in your program.

Respectfully,
Lynn Zachreson



